
STATE OF NEBRASKA INTENT TO AWARD LETTER 08/25/2014 
 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

 
 
Date:  February 28, 2023 
 
To:  All Vendors  
 
From:  Denise Schroder, Business Manager 

Nebraska Dept. of Labor 
 
Subject: Intent to Award, RFP 6757 Z1 

Dept of Labor HVAC Preventative Maintenance Services for 500 & 550 S 
16th Street Buildings 

 
 

This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Request For 
Proposal that the State of Nebraska intends to award the contract for 500 & 550 S 16th 
Street HVAC Preventative Maintenance services to: 
 

  Hayes Mechanical 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
 


